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Jane Tucker

From: Boyle, Stephen <Stephen.Boyle@HistoricEngland.org.uk>

Sent: 20 November 2015 11:24

To: Jane Tucker

Subject: RE: Re-consultation on planning application 3/2015/0794 Abbey Works, King Street, 

Whalley, BB7 9SP

Dear Jane, 
 
Thank you for your re-consultation on this application.  Having reviewed the new information our 
advice letter of 9 November 2015 under reference P00482879 stands. 
 
Regards, 
 
 
Steve Boyle | Business Officer 
Lancashire & Cumbria 

Direct Line: 0161 242 1434 

  

Historic England | Canada House 

Chepstow Street | Manchester | M1 5FW 
http://www.historicengland.org.uk/  
@HE_NorthWest 
 

From: Jane Tucker [mailto:Jane.Tucker@ribblevalley.gov.uk]  

Sent: 10 November 2015 15:50 
To: whalleypcclerk@yahoo.co.uk; Stephen Kilmartin; LCCHighways (lhscustomerservice@lancashire.gov.uk); 

(archaeology@lancashire.gov.uk); North West Region; casework@spab.org.uk; notifications@victoriansociety.org.uk; 

office@ancientmonumentssociety.org.uk; casework@britarch.ac.uk; consult@georgiangroup.org.uk 
Subject: Re-consultation on planning application 3/2015/0794 Abbey Works, King Street, Whalley, BB7 9SP 

 

Further to our consultation on 20
th

 October, we have now received two amended plans (attached).  Please will you 

let Adrian Dowd have your comments on the amended plans (please respond to planning@ribblevalley.gov.uk FAO 

Adrian Dowd). 

 

The application is for the demolition of existing industrial units and construction of a pay and display car park. 

 

Here is a link to view the rest of the submitted documents (and some responses) on our website 

https://www.ribblevalley.gov.uk/site/scripts/planx_details.php?appNumber=3%2F2015%2F0794 

 

 

Planning Department, Ribble Valley Borough Council, Council Offices, Church Walk, Clitheroe BB7 2RA 

T: 01200 425111 

 

 
 

We are the public body that looks after England's historic environment. We champion 

historic places, helping people to understand, value and care for them, now and for 

the future.  

Sign up to our enewsletter to keep up to date with our latest news, advice and 

listings. 

 

HistoricEngland.org.uk           Twitter: @HistoricEngland 
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This e-mail (and any attachments) is confidential and may contain personal views which 

are not the views of Historic England unless specifically stated. If you have received 

it in error, please delete it from your system and notify the sender immediately. Do 

not use, copy or disclose the information in any way nor act in reliance on it. Any 

information sent to Historic England may become publicly available. 

 

 


